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  H Zimmerman OBJ2015/3004/P 03/09/2015  09:54:07 Several aspects of this proposed development are alarming in their own right and as possible 

precedents. In particular, the depth of the basement, the moving forward of the basement outside of the 

building footprint and potential damage to the trees should be opposed. While I accept a taller building 

here is likely (if it does not violate sightlines), we should not be permitting extensive damage to the 

green spaces of the area, nor should we permit compromises to the ground stability upon which all 

buildings in the area depend. As noted in another comment, the construction method statement is a 

farce and has evidently been copied and pasted from a prior document and not appropriately tailored 

for the tight circumstances of this building. Development of the site is unavoidable and understandable 

- but needs to be appropriate and measured, which is not the case with the current proposal.
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